
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department  

 
 
 
 
September 19, 2003 
 
 

Via E-Mail and 
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-033039 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest’s answer in this matter is due on September 23, 2003, in according with WAC 480-12-
530.  Qwest hereby asks that the due date be extended until September 26, 2003.  Qwest has 
consulted with Eschelon and Eschelon has no objections to this extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
 


